
 
 

 
 

CIDEL01/020124 
 

IATA Commission for SOTO Tickets 
 

 
Dear Business Partner, 

 
Greetings from China Airlines (National carrier of Taiwan). 
 
This is to inform you that CI has introduced 3% IATA Commission on SOTO tickets with effect from 01st of January 2024 
till 31st December 2024.  
 
Conditions: 

1. Point of Sale: India 
2. Sales period: 01JAN2024 - 31DEC2024 
3. Applied agent: All BSP agents 
4. Agent Commission: 3% 
5. Applied route: POO from TC1/TC3 to TC1/TC2/TC3 (exclude POO from TC2/OCE) 

Remarks: 
1. Above Commission is applicable on CI's published through fares only, and must be validated on CI (297) stock 
2. CHD/INF apply Adult commission 

 
Please cascade this information to your concerned teams. 

 
Please feel free to contact our office for any assistance required. 
 
Thank you for your support as always.  

 
Happy Selling! 

Team CI 

 
 
 
 
For any further assistance contact us at: 

 
DEL: 0124 711 5000; E-mail: deltoci.ascent@groupconcorde.com 
BOM: 0124 711 500; E-mail: bomci@groupconcorde.com 
BLR: 080 4040 7109; E-mail: blrci@groupconcorde.com 
MAA: 044 4300 9195; E-mail: maa@groupconcorde.com  
AMD: 079 4006 5562; E-mail: amdci@groupconcorde.com 
 
 

Visit us at: https://www.china-airlines.com/tw/en 


